CORRESPONDENCE
8/3/2018
DOCUMENT NO. 05067-2018

Nickalus Holmes

From: Nickalus Holmes

Sent: Friday, August 03, 2018 10:22 AM

To: Doug Wright

Subject: RE: DEF Revised Request for Approval of Modifications to BB Program Standards

Good Morning Doug
Per your request DN 05066-2018 will be moved from Docket No. 20180000-OT to Docket No. 20150083-EG.

Sincerely,

Nickalus Holmes

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850
nholmes@psc.state.fl.us

(850) 413-6760

From: Doug Wright

Sent: Friday, August 03, 2018 10:15 AM

To: Nickalus Holmes

Cc: Patti Zellner; Laura King; Tom Ballinger

Subject: FW: DEF Revised Request for Approval of Modifications to BB Program Standards

Hi Nick,
Please move Document No. 05066-2018 from Docket No. 20180000-OT to Docket No. 20150083-EG. Thanks!

Douglas Wright

Florida Public Service Commission
Division of Engineering

2540 Shumard Oak Blvd.
Tallahassee, FL 32399

Office: (850) 413-6682

Fax: (850) 413-6683

Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding
state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request.
Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure.

From: Tom Ballinger

Sent: Friday, August 03, 2018 10:04 AM

To: 'Kaniecki, Chris M."; Doug Wright

Cc: Triplett, Dianne; Bernier, Matt; Robert Pickels; Tibbetts, Arlene; West, Monique; Jurgensen, Lynn M; Cross, Lori J
Subject: RE: DEF Revised Request for Approval of Modifications to BB Program Standards



Thank you. I will ask my staff to review and respond accordingly.

Tom Ballinger

Director, Division of Engineering
Florida Public Service Commission
(850) 413-6680

From: Kaniecki, Chris M. [mailto:Chris.Kaniecki@duke-energy.com]

Sent: Friday, August 03, 2018 9:57 AM

To: Tom Ballinger; Doug Wright

Cc: Triplett, Dianne; Bernier, Matt; Robert Pickels; Tibbetts, Arlene; West, Monique; Jurgensen, Lynn M; Cross, Lori J
Subject: DEF Revised Request for Approval of Modifications to BB Program Standards

Good Morning:

Attached please find Duke Energy Florida, LLC’s revised request for approval of modifications to its Better Business
Program Standards, which was electronically filed today with the Florida Public Service Commission in Undocketed
matters. Note this is a revision to the request filed on August 2, 2018, to correct a typographical error in Section 18.4 (p.
26). Word versions of the Request are also attached.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Chris M. Kaniecki

Legal Administrative Assistant to Dianne Triplett and Matthew Bernier

Duke Energy FL, LLC | 299 1* Avenue N. | Mailcode: FL-151 | St. Petersburg, Florida 33701
727.820.5785|f: 727.820.5041 |
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